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Y5/6 Book and a Brew Workshop
Wednesday 24th January 2024

“It was lovely to see what the children are up to and get a list of books they can read.”

“What a lovely little morning. I love coming into school and seeing what my child is learning.”

“It was lovely to learn more about the variety of books the children have.”

“I always enjoy coming to these events. Today, I particularly enjoyed listening to my daughter reading The Misadventures of Max Crumbly-Locker Hero.”

“It is lovely to see the different types of books that are available for the children to read and to find out my daughter is becoming more involved.”

“It was a lovely, relaxing atmosphere. It was nice to hear about what’s happening in class and what my son is reading.”

“It was nice to spend time with my son, seeing his class’s books and the wide choice available.”

“It was lovely to hear about all of the books the children are reading and to have my son show me all of the wonderful books.”

“Thank you. I enjoyed seeing what the children are doing in class.”
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